Keri O'Brien

From: Teri Johnston

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 8:27 AM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: KWHA Proposal

Please add to #22

From: Charlene Pagan <charlene.pagan@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 7:02 PM

To: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: KWHA Proposal

Dear Mayor Johnston,

Thank you for your recent proposal to increase the size of the KWHA Board from five members to seven. If successful,
I’'m sure it will help to improve the overall needs of our community.

Sincerely,

Charlene Pagan



